Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Opposition to 14920 Muller Rd. Six Block Winery

1 message

Larry and Jennifer Palka <palkalj@aol.com> Tue, Jun 9, 2020 at 6:51 AM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

Hello,

My husband and | have been living on Elaine Court for 21 years. We are less than a half mile from the location in
question. We purchased our property and built our home while raising four children. We chose this area because of its
beauty, the quiet location , and the privacy our property affords. And because of this we are opposed to the Six Block
Winery and tasting room.

We are concerned about the increased traffic to the area, the possibility of intoxicated drivers to our community and the
attention it may bring to our quite safe community. The roads in the area are not meant to have a high volume of traffic.
There are narrow roads, many uncontrolled intersections and residents who like to use the quiet roads to enjoy our
community. Because of these reasons having intoxicated drivers in our area could be disastrous. We also do not like the
idea of having an increased amount of people who will now know about our quiet safe community. Attracting a large
amount of people to our area may draw attention to our homes and property and we will feel less safe in our home.

Thank you for your time.
Larry and Jennifer Palka

5741 Elaine Ct.

Plymouth, CA 95669
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https://www.google.com/maps/search/5741+Elaine+Ct.+Plymouth,+CA+95669?entry=gmail&source=g

